
 

 

Dear usmnews.net 

Dear usmnews.net, 
 
I read the newspaper report about former Dean Lance Nail.  I guess TTU doesn’t cover for their 
administrators as much as USM does. 
 
Name withheld by request 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
According to KCBD [TV] Dr. Nail claims “... the investigation is not entirely accurate.”  I would 
love to hear Lance’s explanation of what part of this lurid, disgusting story is not accurate?   
 
Name withheld by request 
 
Dear names withheld, 
 
You are not the only readers to make some version of these observations.  Long time faculty are 
well aware of whispered claims of similar behavior at USM’s College of Business.  When 
questioned under oath in a deposition, long time former instructor, Patty Munn testified, “And 
he -- and that there was some kind of sexual harassment deal with Niroomond [former 
associate dean at USM’s CoB and current Dean at University of Texas Victoria] and that Dr. Doty 
[former Dean at USM’s CoB, former CoB Dean at University of Texas Tyler] did not follow-up on 
it or discipline Niroomand as he should have.”   
 
A reader provided a link to a follow-up report by KCBD TV.  As usmnews.net has more 
information  
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